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16th December 2024 

 
Dear All Saints’ Families, 
 
I can’t believe it’s time to write an end of term newsletter. What an action-packed term it has been - the 
children here in school have been amazing and have achieved so much – we are really proud of them.  
We are finishing the term with a whole school attendance of 96.3% – let’s please keep this up in the 
Spring Term.  
 
Thank You 
I would like to say thank you, as we approach the end of the year, to all those who make All Saints’ the 
wonderful place it is.  
Thank you to all of the staff who work so hard for our children, keeping them safe and making sure they 
achieve their potential. 
Thank you to the PTFA who work tirelessly to raise funds for the school to buy resources to support the 
learning happening in the classrooms. Thank you to everyone who supports their work by making 
donations etc.  
Thank you to all of our families who work with us to support your children with their learning at home. 
And a really big thank you to everyone who has made me feel so welcome since I arrived at All Saints’ 
– it is very much appreciated. Please feel free to pop in and see me – I have loved getting to know you.  
 
Lost Property 
All lost property will be on the playground before and after school on Thursday – please have a look 
and take anything that belongs to you.  
 
Key Dates 
A reminder that Monday 6th January will be an INSET day, and children will return to school on Tuesday 
7th.  
Thursday 16th January – Y6 SATs meeting for parents – 5pm. More information to be sent in the new 
term.  
Wednesday 5th February – Parent meeting for Y3 and 4 – 5pm – for the Laches Wood residential. More 
information to be sent in the new term. 
 
Merry Christmas  
From all of the Staff and Governors here at All Saints’, I’d like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year. Enjoy your family time, relax and we’ll see you all in the New Year.  
 
Warmest wishes, 

 
Miss Davies  
Head of School 
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